March. 12th, 2017 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month: None, it was the club ride in February. 
Treasurers Report from last month Read by Dick. Motion to approve report: Derek P, 2nd by Clyde G. 2-2-18 $ N/A       Cash
$Savings 
$Checking
$Secondary savings
Spending for Month
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Old business
Club ride had great turnout, 19 sleds – 20 riders up to Sheps. Next year Ruth suggested possibly a day ride on weekend, and also suggested by a few members was the possibility of an overnight ride up north. Well received and will be discussed next year. 
Remaining AWSC cards passed out.
Trail sign for hwy 124 near Hudson Electric in place by Dick
Only 4 members have apparel remaining to pay and pick up, other apparel was distributed and paid for. Kurt turned in all shirt money to Dick at meeting. $620.50 should be the total so far turned in. Still have more hats and apparel available to sell.
Landowner agreements: Kris and Dick have submitted info with return envelope to Todd Fanetti?
CVSO meeting in Jan attended by Kris and he reports that all signs for all clubs need to be installed by December 15th from here on out.
CVSO February meeting attended by Clyde and he reported: Trail grooming handled well with better snow this season. Snowbiz ride $1100.00 donated by CVSO. The frame on the new Tucker groomer has broken and multiple groomers have broken as well.
Rough Riders sold 50 of the raffle calendars. 180 was the highest amount for one of the clubs. Calendar raffle will be done again next season.
CVSO reported that no hours have been turned in by Rough Riders
CVSO urges any trail changes on the map for our club please update them so the new maps can be accurate. Also, trail to Shady Pine officially named SHADY TRAIL as voted on by club members. CVSO requested a name for this section of trail
New Business
We still have members that have not paid club memberships.
Trails signs: When you remove your section of trail signs this spring, take a close look at them to make sure they are correct and accurate for arrows, etc. Kurt has small reflective arrows on hand if needed. 
The “YOU ARE HERE” stickers that Clyde implemented a few years back have worked very well and are printed by Kurt and are available. Let’s make sure EVERY intersection map has them in place for next year.
Next month are officer elections. Anyone interested in holding office or nominating someone for office, please do so at the next meeting in April. Kurt suggested that he would fill the role of club president if nobody else is nominated, but feel free to suggest new nominees. The catch is that he will not attend monthly CVSO meetings and that club members may have to attend and take notes. 
Turn your trail signing and hours into Woody. Send Woody a text at 715-299-7202
In August of 2018, we will meet earlier to discuss changes for the Can Feed including paddle raffles. Laurie Goulet and Floyd Dachel have good input for format for raffle.
Kris asked when we can remove trail signs and it is believed they should stay in place until April 1. 
Derek and Justin attended the sledding party put on by CVSO / Russ K and it was very well attended and likely an annual event with possibility of indoor party at Ojibwa in case of lack of snow.
Dick Goulet suggested getting a card for Pork Dachel (house fire) and have club sign it 
If you have snowmobiling photos to share, please send to Kurt and he will post on Facebook and our website
Thanks to Laurie Goulet for taking notes, transcribed by Kurt (I could read everything clearly, thank you!)
Next meeting at Ojibwa Golf on April 9th at 7:30 pm. Kurt called to reserve. 
12 members in attendance at this meeting at Birch Point
Remaining RR apparel that members ordered will be available to pick up and pay for at Gaber Signs – 33 East Willow St. Bring exact change or check to Rough Riders.
Meeting adjourned: Rex motion, Russ 2nd.
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